

## **Australian Government**

## Department of Finance and Deregulation

Contact: Telephone: e-mail:

Ms Christine McDonald Secretary Senate Finance and Public Administration Legislation Committee Parliament House CANBERRA ACT 2600



Dear Ms McDonald

## Correction:

I am writing to correct my response to a question asked during the Additional Estimates Hearing of the Senate Finance and Public Administration Legislation Committee, on Tuesday,12 February, 2013. Reference - page 61.

Senator Sinodinos asked about behavioural economics and 'nudge'.

In my response I spoke about workshops the Office of Best Practice Regulation are organising to raise awareness of nudge and how its principles can be applied in policy making. I advised that we had held one workshop and that another two were planned. I would like to clarify that at the time of the hearing one had been held and a further three were planned.

Yours sincerely

Darrell Porter Deputy Executive Director Office of Best Practice Regulation

25 February 2013